
I want to wish you all a wonderful holidays. I know we are all feeling weary and tired 

after the longest term we have physically been at school all year! So, I hope the 
children are able to spend the two weeks resting and getting ready for another exciting 
term at OLD (I know the teachers will be!). For our Year 6 students, they will be 
entering into their last term of primary school, so next term will be extremely special 
for them and their families. Enjoy the sunshine and down time and I look forward to 
seeing you all on Monday 12th October. 
 

School photos Day 1 of Term 4 (Monday 12th October) is School Photos Day! Children 
are to wear their full summer uniform with neat hair and polished shoes. If your child 
celebrates their birthday in the holidays, they can wear mufti on Tuesday. 
 

COVID restrictions Term 4 I will send a Compass message towards the end of the 
holidays to update you all about our COVID restrictions for Term 4 - what will be 
staying the same and what restrictions will be eased.  
 
 

 
Socktober: Let’s Sock it to Poverty! 

Please register your child/ren for Socktober at our school’s Socktober page to help 
fundraise and make a difference! There is no obligation, just invitation. Here is the link: 
www.socktober.org.au/fundraising/schools/our-lady-of-dolours  
This week we have been making a class ‘sockball.’ Here at OLD we are extremely 
privileged to have plastic or leather soccer balls that are durable, weatherproof and 
evenly distributed. Most children around the world, including children in developing 
countries, create their own soccer balls using recycled materials. Here are some photos 
of the sockballs our students have been making at school! Next term we are going to 
have a penalty ‘shoot out’ using our class made sock balls. I wonder if you can make 
one during the holidays? I wonder if you can recruit some friends and family to donate 
to socktober?  
Thank you for your support and for helping your child ‘sock it to poverty!!!!’ 
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First Holy Communion: 

Congratulations to Jonathan Tan & Samuel Nicholls who celebrated his first Holy Communion on Sunday. This is an extremely 
special moment in your spiritual life journey and we are very proud of you! We also keep Alfred Avila, Benjamin Daza, Nicholas 
Keung, Abigail Maynard, Maddison Sia-Laza and Logan Schweinsberg in our prayers who will be making their First Holy 
Communion this weekend.  
 

 

 

   

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

Zoom Liturgy of the Word (LOW) 
A warm welcome to join the parish ‘ZOOM Liturgy of the Word (LOW)’. The LOW sessions start off with a welcome and catch-up 
before moving into the liturgy itself. The scripture readings are read out by the families. Fr Jim offers a short homily followed by 
a short individual family reflection time. We finish off in a ‘breakout room’ where we get a chance to socialise in smaller groups. 
The gatherings are relaxed, welcoming and inspiring and we would love more families to join! We gather together on the first 
Sunday of every month. Zoom link can be found here.  

 

Parish Bulletin: Click here for the Our Lady of Dolours Parish Bulletin. 
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https://www.bbcatholic.org.au/chatswood/news-events/on-line-gatherings
https://www.bbcatholic.org.au/chatswood/news-events/parish-bulletins


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Curious Creatures, Wild Minds 

17-23 October 

Each year across Australia, the Children’s Book Council of Australia (CBCA) brings 
children and books together celebrating Book Week. At this time schools, libraries, 
authors, illustrators and children celebrate Australian children’s literature. 
The CBCA Book Week 2020 theme is ‘Curious Creatures, Wild Minds’. 
Our Lady of Dolours will be celebrating Book Week on Wednesday, 21st October 
(Week 2, Term 4).  
Each grade will have their own character book parade and we will live stream this for 
classes and families to watch.  It will be a lot of fun and EVERYONE is encouraged to 
dress up as a character from a book of their choice.  It will be a lot of FUN! 
Keep an eye out for further exciting details in coming school newsletters. 
 

 Jane Baker (Literacy Coordinator)  

Drawing Competition 

▪ Open to children grades K-6 

▪ Draw a picture of your favourite curious creature, real or imaginary. 

▪ Drawing Competition Entry Form can be found in the following pages of the newsletter 

Writing Competition 

▪ Open to children from grades K-6 

▪ Write a short story about your favourite curious creature, real or imaginary. 

▪ Writing Competition Entry Form can be found in the following pages of the newsletter 

LITERACY BOOK WEEK – Ms Jane Baker 



 
 
 
 

  



 



 

 

  



  



 



 



 



 



  



 



 


